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JOHN W, STAGGERS
ATTORNEY AND COUNSELLOR AT LAW
( 508-511 COLUMBIAN BUILDING !
WASHINGTON |,D.C. s

¥arch 31, 1953

A

The Honorable, Dr, Syngman Rhee
President, Republic of Korea ,
Pusan, Korea :{

Dear Dr. Rhee? h

I have been very remiss in acknowledging the wonderful
Christmas present which I received from Madame Rhee and yourself.
A part of this delay was caused by the fact that it was not ree
ceived by me until long after Christmas., But I wish you and , :
Madame Rhee to kmow that you are scarcely ever out of my mind, f

I had the pleasure of meeting General Van Fleet and had
a long and interesting conversation with him., He is taking a
short vacation in Texas, Upon his return, I am to have lunch
with him.

I think you well know that I am watching closely and .
carefully every political move made in connection withi Korea.

With kind personal regard to both you and Madame Rhee,
I an
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